

St John Paul II Primary Parent council

We need your help!



by council team on September 13

Our Vision

To make every child's potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and communities to advocate for all children.

Why join

There are many benefits of joining the Parent Council, some are making new friends and getting to know the school environment, through to helping raise much needed funds and making a difference to the children and school community.

What you can do

Join our 4 meetings a year to give guidance and feedback

Donate items to events being run

Donate your time to our Parent Council events through the year. Helping take tickets, distribute treats and drinks whilst supervising the children to ensure their safety.

What do we do with our funds

We help support the school with additional items they require, in the last two years we have helped fund:

- Specialist walkie talkies for the playground
- All the p7 leavers ties
- Contribute to school trips and pantos

AUTUMN **TOP STORIES**



Halloween Disco

Thursday 27th October Evening

Parent and carer volunteers required to help distribute treats and drinks, supervise children. No need to join the Parent Council but if you can spare a few hours on the night of your child's disco then please contact

https://www.facebook.com/JohnPaulII.ParentCouncil.

Fundraising & donations

A large part of our Parent Council relies on donations. Each month we will post specific items on the Facebook page that we are grateful to receive, if you can contribute please get in touch on the below link or these can be handed into the school office.

READ MORE ON OUR FACEBOOK
PAGE https://www.facebook.com/JohnPau
lII.ParentCouncil



St John Paul II Primary Parent council